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TOWN BOARD MEMBERS TOWN HOURS

Office hours are as follow:

Monday         8 am - 2 pm

Tuesday         Closed

Wednesday  8 am - 2 pm

Thursday         8 am - 2 pm

Friday        8 am - 12 noon

Chairman - Mike Van Asten      920-585-2482

Email: mikevtownofkaukauna@yahoo.com

Supervisor 1 - Mike Van Vreede  920-427-1860 
Email: mikevv3@gmail.com

Supervisor 2 - Bruce Verhasselt 920-858-9162
Email:  brucevtownofkaukauna@gmail.com

Jennifer Burton - Clerk/Treasurer

920-419-5539

Email:    townofkaukaunaclerk@gmail.com

 CHAIRMAN'S CHAT

Assessor - Justin Schumacher

920-766-9166

email - basinc@new.rr.com

Building Inspector - Tom Smith

920-655-1735

email - tom@tsinspections.com

         NEED PAPER?

With the warmer weather comes more 

farm traffic on the roads. Please be  

patience as they get out to plant and 

harvest their crops. 

A quick reminder to keep looking out 
for one another. Whether it's lending a 
hand, checking in on a neighbor, or 
just sharing a smile - a little kindness 
goes a long way. 

Thanks for making our town such a 
great place to live, and enjoy the 
sunshine!

Chairman,  Mike Van Asten 

GARBAGE NEWS

Do you need paper for crafting or small pet 
bedding? We've got you covered. There are a 
few bags at the hall. Contact the Clerk if 
interested.

               FAX MACHINE FOR SALE

Your Garbage must be out by the road by 5am 

on Monday mornings. The routes and drivers are

not always the same, therefore if your garbage

is not out by 5:00 am it may not get picked up. 

Also a reminder that garbage should be bagged, 
household garbage only. The truck cannot pick up 

more than 80 LBS. NO BRUSH OR GRASS. If you 

have large items, they can be taken to Outagamie 
County landfill. They may charge a fee. For more 

info call 800-501-1616.

If you have any questions or concerns for garbage

you can contact Deyo at 920-864-5808.

Are you looking for a fax machine? We have 
one available for purchase at the town hall! 
Contact the Clerk if interested.
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VANDENBROEK/ KAUKAUNA   FIRE - RESCUE HISTORICAL SOCIETY NEWS

The Fire Department has had a lot of retire-

ments in the last few years. Due to that the 

Department is seeking new members to 

be firefighters. If you or you know someone 

who would like to join contact: 

Fire Chief Shaun Simon  -  920-205-3850
The EMR are also looking for First Responders

to join their department. If interested,
contact: Shane Robley -  920-213-8665

WEBSITE AND CALENDAR

Are you interested in Kaukauna's history?
Consider joining the Kaukauna Historical 
Society. New members are always welcome and 
only meet a few times a year.  If you are 
interested in joining, contact Neil Geiger at:

geigscr@gmail.com or 920-766-9679.

Have you visited our town website lately? 
There's a lot of information right at your 
fingertips. You can see meeting minutes, 
download town permits, and much more. 
The town calendar shows upcoming 
meetings, events, and town hall rentals.  
Check it out at www.townofkaukaun.com

FALL FEST The Town of Kaukauna hosts the Strong 

Bodies Exercise class.  This involves stretching 
and progressive weight training. During the 
summer, the class will meet every Wednesday 
morning from 8-9. Everyone is welcome. 

   RECYCLING 

Save the date for the Historical Society Fall Fest!
This family friendly even will be on September 
20th from 10 AM - 2 PM at the Kaukauna Town 
Hall. More details to come!

All Board Meetings are held the 2nd Monday 
of the Month at 6:30 PM at the town hall.

                 PARK

As  a reminder, the park is open to all Town of 
Kaukauna residents. If the town hall is rented, 
any resident can still use the park.

The town has a new recycling vendor; GFL 
Environmental. If there are any issues with your 
recycling pick up, please reach out to GFL at 
620-759-0501.
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